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Works update 
Church Street road closure
The complete road closure on Church Street 
from Carillon Avenue intersection through to 
Grose Street was expected to commence from 
Wednesday 15 May. 

These works are pending authority approvals 
and we will continue to keep you notified once 
the commencement date has been confirmed.

For any queries relating to this work, 
please contact the RPA Redevelopment 
Team on via phone (02) 9515 4685 or email 
RPARedevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au

Scan here to learn more 
in the works notice on the 
RPA Hospital Redevopment 


